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Dear Parents/carers and families, 

Happy New Year. I would like to take the opportunity to thank you all for the good wishes you sent to staff 
over the Christmas period. It is much appreciated.  
 
This term we have lots of exciting learning in store which you can see on the spring overview I have 
attached.  
 
Staffing for this half term will remain the same as last term with Mr BD teaching every Monday, Tuesday 
and Wednesday and myself (Mrs Garrett) teaching on Thursday and Friday. Mr BD brings with him a wealth 
of teaching experience and we are very lucky to have him here at Kehelland.  
 
Homework expectations remain the same; handed out on Friday and due in the following Friday. I would 
like to thank you all for the support you have shown towards homework, especially the Anderson shelter 
projects, as the standard I am seeing has been fantastic. In line with our homework policy children who 
don't complete their homework at home will spend five minutes of playtime attempting their homework.  
 
All students are welcome to attend homework club after school on a Thursday where we have members of 
staff available to offer support. Miss Lewis' SATS club will continue this term on Monday evenings. It is 
already proving very successful.  
 
Our PE days remain the same: Monday and Thursday. PE Kit should be taken home at the end of the week 
and returned on Mondays. It's approaching the time where we begin to learn more about our bodies in 
PSHE. Please can you talk to your children about using antiperspirant (roll on rather than spray) and 
personal hygiene ahead of the warmer seasons.   
 
Many thanks for all you do at home to support your children's learning in school.  
 
Kelly Garrett 
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